MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date: 2/1/2016
Start time: 7:02 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church
Present: 20 members, 1 guest

The minutes from the previous meeting, located on the club’s website, were accepted
as posted.
Flavio Ambrosini reported on the club’s financial status for Fred DiMaria.
Peter Jagich reminded members to send in their membership renewals. The deadline
to submit without a late fee is March 7th.
Field reports:

o Redwing. Rob Schulze reported the field to be in good shape.

o Wallkill. Ron Revelle will be contacting the owner of the field to make

sure that all is OK as we approach the flying season.

A reminder to all members to register with the FAA.
Ron Revelle reporting on the progress of the 50th Jamboree planning efforts.
Commemorative buttons and t-shirts are in the works. The next committee planning
meeting will be on Feb 20th, at the Dutchess Diner.
Peter mentioned that Jer Milosek is in the hospital and will not be able to carry on as
the club’s newsletter editor. We are looking for a volunteer to take over as newsletter
editor.
Two upcoming events in the local area include:

o The “Atoms R/C Swap Meet”, Feb 6, in NJ.

o The “WRAM” show, Feb 26-28, in NJ.
Warren Batson is coordinating the flying related issues for the Jamboree event. We
will need judges for the “Mission” event this year.
Warren noted that the Rhinebeck Aerodrome’s rebuilding of the gift shop/restrooms is
progressing nicely.

Meeting adjourned: 7:24 PM

Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini
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